
 

 

Thank you! 

We have finally made it to half term and without a bubble 

closing! This is testament to the safety measures which we have 

put in place in school and to your support in following the 

guidance and being vigilant and responsible. Please continue to 

keep us informed of any test results over the half term which may 

impact on school by contacting admin@moorside-primary.org. 

 

Mrs Rosenbloom and I dropped off your generous donations to  

Droylsden Foodbank this morning. Thank you for your support! 

 

Punctuality and Attendance 

Attendance is more important than ever this year. If there is a 

partial school closure that affects your child’s attendance, it is 

even more important that they are in, on time and attend when 

they are able to. By being in school and on time, we can ensure 

children have the best possible chance of catching up on the 

time they have missed.   

 

Settling in reports 

Teachers will be sending Settling in Reports for your child after 

half term. These will be sent through Dojo on Wednesday 11th of 

November after school.   

 

Class Dojo 

If you’ve not signed up on Dojo or cannot access it, it is crucial 

that you do so as soon as possible. This is because it will be our 

online platform for home learning should the need arise. It will 

also be our main form of communication going forward as 

messages can be sent directly to all parents and carers quickly 

as well as private messages and reports being sent in a secure 

way. If you have any issues connecting, please contact your 

child’s class teacher in the first instance or Mr Ismail who will be 

happy to help.  

 

Contact details 

It is more important than ever to ensure that your contact details 

and consents are up to date so that you can be contacted as 

soon as possible if needed. If you need to change any 

information, please inform us as soon as possible.  

 

Finally, we hope you have a well-deserved rest this half term. The 

children and staff have certainly earned it – they have worked 

incredibly hard since their return and I am very proud of all of 

them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

 
Attendance upto 

23/10/20: 

 

Nurs am 95.4% 

RC 89.8% 

RM 95.1% 

1B 95.9% 

1F 96.0% 

2T 89.2% 

2R 93.2% 

3F 97.1% 

3R 97.9% 

4A 94.8% 

4B 96.8% 

5W 97.1% 

5T 95.7% 

6IB 96.4% 

6C 97.9% 

 
 

Our target is 97% 

Overall School’s 

attendance is 95.3% 
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